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13th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

We are pleased to be able to offer children in Elm Class the opportunity to visit Chichester 
Festival Theatre for a backstage tour on Wednesday 22nd June. During the trip, children will 
learn about how theatre productions are organised and the complex systems and supports that 
allow performances to take place. This trip is subsidised by West Sussex Arts Council and the 
school.   

On the day of the visit, children should dress in school uniform and arrive at school at the usual 
time. We expect to be back by around midday, so the normal lunchtime routine can remain 
unaltered. However, children are welcome to bring a healthy snack and a drink of water with 
them to keep their energy levels up if they so wish!  

Staff from the theatre will be building on the knowledge children acquire in a later workshop 
held at the school on July 4th.   

We are asking parents to pay a £2 contribution towards the travel costs. By paying the 
contribution via the schoolsbuddy system, this is accepted as consent for your child to attend 
this trip and to travel on the minibus. 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

Mr Neary  
Elm Class 
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